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 3 June 2020 

 

To: Holders of Mahjong/Tin Kau Licence 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Latest Directions by the Secretary for Food and Health  

published on 2 June 2020 

 

 The situation of COVID-19 outbreak in Hong Kong and the number of 

confirmed cases have slightly stabilised in the past month or so, but remain very 

volatile, with local cluster cases reported again recently.  At the same time, the global 

situation remains severe.     

 

2. In view of the latest epidemic situation, the Secretary for Food and Health 

published latest directions on 2 June 2020 under the Prevention and Control of Disease 

(Requirements and Directions)(Business and Premises) Regulation (Cap. 599F) which 

stated that, among others, the existing regulations and restrictions on Mahjong-tin kau 

premises will be maintained.  The latest directions will be effective from 5 June 2020 

to 18 June 2020, for a period of 14 days. 

 

3. For details of the latest directions, please refer to the Government press release 

published on 2 June 2020 (www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/202006/02/P2020060200949.htm). 

  

4. Since the epidemic situation could still fluctuate, special arrangements may have 

to be re-introduced at short notice.  Please continue to pay attention to further updates 

available on the website of the Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department 

of Health.  Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Signed) 

(TANG Hoi-kwan, Edwin) 

Chief Officer (Licensing Authority)  

Office of the Licensing Authority 
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